
Strathclyde Pension Fund – Annual Accounts 2020/21 approved. 
 
4 With reference to the minutes of 22nd June 2021 (Print 3, page 149) 
accepting the unaudited Annual Accounts for 2020/21 and noting that the unaudited 
accounts would be submitted to Audit Scotland, who upon completion of the audit 
would report its findings to this committee prior to the end of September 2021, there 
was submitted a report by the Executive Director of Finance regarding the Annual 
Accounts 2020/21 
 
(1) advising of the reasons for the delay in Audit Scotland reporting its findings on 

the annual audit report for 2020/21; and 
 
(2) highlighting the contents of the accounts and key financial outcomes. 
 
After consideration and having regard to the Annual Audit Report, the committee 
approved for signature the audited Annual Accounts 2020/21. 
 
 


